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Action Analysis for Animators - Chris Webster
2012
Extensive illustrations of people and animals in
motion that break down the action in a step-bystep manner.
Before the Animation Begins - John Canemaker
1996-11-15
Chronicles the lives and work of the
"inspirational sketch" artists who created the
look and feel of Disney's films
They Drew as They Pleased - Didier Ghez
2016-04-05
As the Walt Disney Studio entered its first
decade and embarked on some of the most
ambitious animated films of the time, Disney
hired a group of "concept artists" whose sole
mission was to explore ideas and inspire their
fellow animators. They Drew as They Pleased
showcases four of these early pioneers and
features artwork developed by them for the
Disney shorts from the 1930s, including many
unproduced projects, as well as for Snow White
and the Seven Dwarfs, Pinocchio, and some
early work for later features such as Alice in
Wonderland and Peter Pan. Introducing new
biographical material about the artists and
including largely unpublished artwork from the
depths of the Walt Disney Archives and the
Disney Animation Research Library, this ebook
offers a window into the most inspiring work
created by the best Disney artists during the
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studio's early golden age. They Drew as They
Pleased is the first in what promises to be a
revealing and fascinating series of books about
Disney's largely unexamined concept artists,
with six volumes spanning the decades between
the 1930s and 1990s. Copyright ©2015 Disney
Enterprises, Inc. All rights reserved.
Mark McDonnell's the Art & Feel of Making it
Real - Mark McDonnell 2008
Directing the Story - Francis Glebas
2012-10-12
Francis Glebas, a top Disney storyboard artist,
shows how to reach the ultimate goal of
animation and moviemaking by showing how to
provide audiences with an emotionally satisfying
experience. Directing the Story offers a
structural approach to clearly and dramatically
presenting visual stories. With Francis' help
you'll discover the professional storytelling
techniques which have swept away generations
of movie goers and kept them coming back for
more. You'll also learn to spot potential problems
before they cost you time or money and offers
creative solutions to solve them. Best of all, it
practices what it preaches, using a graphic novel
format to demonstrate the professional visual
storytelling techniques you need to know.
The Artist's Complete Guide to Facial Expression
- Gary Faigin 2012-07-10
Artists love this book, the definitive guide to
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capturing facial expressions. In a carefully
organized, easy-to-use format, author Gary
Faigin shows readers the expressions created by
individual facial muscles, then draws them
together in a section devoted to the six basic
human emotions: sadness, anger, joy, fear,
disgust, and surprise. Each emotion is shown in
steadily increasing intensity, and Faigin’s
detailed renderings are supplemented by clear
explanatory text, additional sketches, and
finished work. An appendix includes yawning,
wincing, and other physical reactions. Want to
create portraits that capture the real person?
Want to draw convincing illustrations? Want to
show the range of human emotion in your
artwork? Get The Artist’s Complete Guide to
Facial Expression!
The Animator's Survival Kit - Richard Williams
2012-09-25
The Academy Award-winning artist behind Who
Framed Roger Rabbit? draws on his master
instruction classes to demonstrate essential
techniques required of animators of any skill
level or method, in an updated edition that
provides expanded coverage of such topics as
animal gaits and live action. Simultaneous.
How to Draw Cartoons - Brian Platt
2012-10-07
Fun, simple and entertaining – this book will
help the complete novice turn out professional
looking cartoons in minutes. Suitable for all age
groups.
The Animator's Eye - Francis Glebas 2013
Enhance your animated features and shorts with
this polished guide to channeling your vision and
imagination from a former Disney animator and
director. Learn how to become a strong visual
storyteller through better use of color, volume,
shape, shadow, and light - as well as discover
how to tap into your imagination and refine your
own personal vision. Francis Glebas, the director
of Piglet's Big Day, guides you through the
animation design process in a way that only
years of expertise can provide. Discover how to
create unique worlds and compelling characters
as well as the difference between real-world and
cartoon physics as Francis breaks down
animated scenes to show you how and why to
layout your animation. *Find your own personal
vision for your animated shorts and feature films
with the help of Disney animator and director
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Francis Glebas - by using color, shape, line
quality, and the other elements of the visual
structure *Inspirational recipe book helps you
generate ideas for stories, style, approaches harness the power of your imagination by using
visual elements to convey your story without
words *Filled with scene breakdowns, practical
tips, and how-to guidance to create professional
quality animation and includes a companion
website with real video examples from a man
that helped bring Aladdin, The Lion King, and
Pochahontas to life!
Sketching for Animation - Peter Parr 2017-07-06
Drawing and sketching are central to the art of
animation and can be crucial tools in designing
and developing original stories, characters and
layouts. Sketching for Animation offers a wealth
of examples, exercises and tips from an army of
professional animators to help you develop
essential sketching, technical drawing and
ideation techniques. With interviews and indepth case studies from some of today's leading
animators, including Bill Plympton, Glen Keane,
Tori Davis and John Canemaker, this is a unique
guide to turning your sketchbook - the world's
cheapest, most portable pre-visualisation tool into your own personal animation armory.
The Disney Revolt - Jake S. Friedman
2022-07-05
An essential piece of Disney history has been
unreported for eighty years. Soon after the birth
of Mickey Mouse, one animator raised the
Disney Studio far beyond Walt's expectations.
That animator also led a union war that almost
destroyed it. Art Babbitt animated for the Disney
studio throughout the 1930s and through 1941,
years in which he and Walt were jointly driven to
elevate animation as an art form, up through
Snow White, Pinocchio, and Fantasia. But as
America prepared for World War II, labor unions
spread across Hollywood. Disney fought the
unions while Babbitt embraced them. Soon,
angry Disney cartoon characters graced picket
signs as hundreds of animation artists went out
on strike. Adding fuel to the fire was Willie Bioff,
one of Al Capone's wiseguys who was seizing
control of Hollywood workers and vied for the
animators' union. Using never-before-seen
research from previously lost records, including
conversation transcriptions from within the
studio walls, author and historian Jake S.
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Friedman reveals the details behind the labor
dispute that changed animation and Hollywood
forever. The Disney Revolt is an American story
of industry and of the underdog, the golden age
of animated cartoons at the world's most famous
studio.
Elemental Magic - Joseph Gilland 2012-12-12
Create amazing animated effects such as fiery
blazes, rippling water, and magical
transformations. Animation guru Joseph Gilland
breaks down the world of special effects
animation with clear step-by-step diagrams and
explanations on how to create the amazing and
compelling images you see on the big screen.
'Elemental Magic' is jam-packed with rich,
original illustrations from the author himself
which help explain and illuminate the technique,
philosophy, and approach behind classical hand
drawn animated effects and how to apply these
skills to your digital projects.
Animated Life - Floyd Norman 2013-02-15
A well designed, well written animated film has
warmth, humor and charm. Since Steamboat
Mickey, animators have been creating
characters and films that are charming, warm
and humorous, allowing people to connect with
the animated medium. Animaton fans love the
characters for a lifetime. This is the legacy of the
countless animators and artists who created the
classic characters and fun stories and the legacy
of Disney Legend, Floyd Norman. Written with
wit and verve, Animated Life is a guided tour
through an entire lifetime of techniques,
practical hands-on advice and insight into an
entire industry. A vital tutorial in animation's
past, present and future for students who are
now poised to be part of another new generation
in the art form. Apply artistic magic to your own
projects and garner valuable insight and
inspiration from a True Disney legend. With
valuable advice, critical comment, and
inspiration for every student of the arts,
Animated Life is a classic in the making with
completely relevant techniques and tools for the
contemporary animation or fine arts
professional.
Draw the Looney Tunes - 2005-08-25
Warner Bros. and Chronicle Books proudly
present Draw the Looney Tunes. For years, this
was the textbook used by in-house artists to
learn the ropes at Warner Bros. This exclusive
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edition brings the book to the general public for
the very first time. But in no way have we
stripped it down. We're not kwazy. We've left all
the bells and whistles in place: vellum overlays,
landscape four-color foldouts, vintage cartoons,
step-by-step instruction, and how-to textquite
the package! With good humor and wise counsel
the artists reveal their secrets of success and
outline everything necessary to master the basic
principles. It's written for every level of
expertise, so budding cartoonists and those well
into their craft will learn how to bring characters
to life, train the eye to really "see," create
rhythm and movement, show perspective, and
perfect the finer points of drawing Bugs himself.
Chockful of all this and more, Draw the Looney
Tunes is a veritable open vault of information
and inspiration from those in the knowand th-thth-th-that's a lot, folks!
The Alchemy of Animation - Don Hahn
2008-10-07
The Alchemy of Animation: Making an Animated
Film in the Modern Age is a step-by-step
introduction to animated filmmaking from one of
the foremost producers of animated features. By
drawing (sorry!) upon more than seven decades
of Disney’s classic and beloved animated films,
this stunning book explores the role of the
directors, story artists, songwriters, and
animators who each play an integral role in the
creation of an animated feature. This book
includes a special focus on the digital techniques
of filmmaking and fresh, behind-the-scenes work
from the most current Disney films, including
Chicken Little, Meet the Robinsons, and Bolt, as
well as showing other forms of animation such
as the stop-motion of Tim Burton’s Nightmare
Before Christmas and James and the Giant
Peach.
Drawn to Life - Volume 2 - Walt Stanchfield
2012-11-12
Discover the lessons that helped bring about a
new golden age of Disney animation! Published
for the first time ever, Drawn to Life is a two
volume collection of the legendary lectures from
long-time Disney animator Walt Stanchfield. For
over twenty years, Walt helped breathe life into
the new golden age of animation with these
teachings at the Walt Disney Animation Studios
and influenced such talented artists as Tim
Burton, Brad Bird, Glen Keane, and John
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Lasseter. These writings represent the
quintessential refresher for fine artists and film
professionals, and it is a vital tutorial for
students who are now poised to be part of
another new generation in the art form. Written
by Walt Stanchfield (1919-2000), who began
work for the Walt Disney Studios in the 1950s.
His work can be seen in films like Sleeping
Beauty, The Jungle Book, 101 Dalmatians, and
Peter Pan. Edited by Academy Award®nominated producer Don Hahn, who has
prduced such classic Disney films as Beauty and
the Beast and The Lion King.
The World Book Encyclopedia - 2002
An encyclopedia designed especially to meet the
needs of elementary, junior high, and senior
high school students.
Disney Darkwing Duck - Aaron Sparrow
2016-05-18
The Terror that Flaps in the Night is back in this
all-new, ongoing comic series! Megavolt,
Darkwing Duck’s most electrifying nemesis, has
been defeated once again, and is now locked up
in St. Canard’s new “escape-proof” prison. But is
this all just part of a much more dastardly plan?
The Nine Old Men: Lessons, Techniques, and
Inspiration from Disney's Great Animators Andreas Deja 2015-09-16
Learn from the men who changed animation
forever Walt Disney’s team of core animators,
who he affectionately called his "Nine Old Men,"
were known for creating Disney’s most famous
works, as well as refining the 12 basic principles
of animation. Follow master animator and
Disney legend Andreas Deja as he takes you
through the minds and works of these notable
animators. An apprentice to the Nine Old Men
himself, Deja gives special attention to each
animator and provides a thoughtful analysis on
their techniques that include figure drawing,
acting, story structure, and execution. The indepth analysis of each animator’s work will allow
you to refine your approach to character
animation. Rare sequential drawings from the
Disney archives also give you unprecedented
access and insight into the most creative minds
that changed the course of animation.
Instruction and analysis on the works of each of
the Nine Old Men broaden your creative choices
and approaches to character animation Original
drawings, some never-before-seen by the public
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are explored in depth, giving you behind-thescenes access into Disney animation history Gain
first-hand insight into the foundation of timeless
characters and scenes from some of Disney’s
most memorable feature and short films
Lost Enlightenment - S. Frederick Starr
2015-06-02
The forgotten story of Central Asia's
enlightenment—its rise, fall, and enduring
legacy In this sweeping and richly illustrated
history, S. Frederick Starr tells the fascinating
but largely unknown story of Central Asia's
medieval enlightenment through the eventful
lives and astonishing accomplishments of its
greatest minds—remarkable figures who built a
bridge to the modern world. Because nearly all
of these figures wrote in Arabic, they were long
assumed to have been Arabs. In fact, they were
from Central Asia—drawn from the Persianate
and Turkic peoples of a region that today
extends from Kazakhstan southward through
Afghanistan, and from the easternmost province
of Iran through Xinjiang, China. Lost
Enlightenment recounts how, between the years
800 and 1200, Central Asia led the world in
trade and economic development, the size and
sophistication of its cities, the refinement of its
arts, and, above all, in the advancement of
knowledge in many fields. Central Asians
achieved signal breakthroughs in astronomy,
mathematics, geology, medicine, chemistry,
music, social science, philosophy, and theology,
among other subjects. They gave algebra its
name, calculated the earth's diameter with
unprecedented precision, wrote the books that
later defined European medicine, and penned
some of the world's greatest poetry. One
scholar, working in Afghanistan, even predicted
the existence of North and South America—five
centuries before Columbus. Rarely in history has
a more impressive group of polymaths appeared
at one place and time. No wonder that their
writings influenced European culture from the
time of St. Thomas Aquinas down to the
scientific revolution, and had a similarly deep
impact in India and much of Asia. Lost
Enlightenment chronicles this forgotten age of
achievement, seeks to explain its rise, and
explores the competing theories about the cause
of its eventual demise. Informed by the latest
scholarship yet written in a lively and accessible
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style, this is a book that will surprise general
readers and specialists alike.
Animation Sketchbooks - Laura Heit 2013-07-23
In Animation Sketchbooks, fifty of the leading
contemporary talents working in independent
animation offer a glimpse into their private
sketchbooks. During the conceptual stages of
their projects, these groundbreaking and awardwinning artists employ a variety of mediums to
exercise their creativity, including pencil, paint,
collage, puppetry, and photography. Each artist
shares a selection of their craft along with
personal insights into their influences and the
artistic processes behind their unique sketches,
character studies, storyboards, and doodles. The
range of visions and techniques on display
provide endless inspiration and allow a rare
insight into the scope of the animator's art.
Infinite Animation - Pamela Taylor Turner
2019-01-17
This book examines the life and animated art of
the late Adam K. Beckett. Beckett is known for
his six award-winning animations, made between
the years 1972-1975, that were ground-breaking
at the time and that continue to influence artists
today. He is also recognized for his contributions
to the first Star Wars movie, as he was head of
the animation and rotoscoping area. Beckett was
a shooting star during a critical time of change;
an innovative genius as well as a unique and
compelling character. His life and work
illuminates significant social and cultural
changes of that time: the emerging independent
animation movement of the 1970s in the United
States; the rebirth of the visual effects industry;
the intersection of animation with newly
developed video imaging and computer
graphics; and the intense Cultural Revolution
that occurred in the 1960s. Beckett’s work in
animation and effects was pioneering. His
premature death cemented his mythic reputation
as a larger than life artist and personality. Key
Features: A comprehensive biography of Adam
Beckett, based on original research Photographs
of and drawings by Beckett that are not yet
published or available Critical look at his six
primary films that include insight into his
techniques and process Insight into the reemerging visual effects field, through Beckett's
work at Robert Abel and Associations and
Industrial Light and Magic The emergence of a
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"golden age" of independent animation in the
United States
Drawn to Life: 20 Golden Years of Disney
Master Classes - Walt Stanchfield 2023-06-28
Drawn to Life is a two volume collection of the
legendary lectures from long-time Disney
animator Walt Stanchfield. For over twenty
years, Walt helped breathe life into the new
golden age of animation with these teachings at
the Walt Disney Animation Studios and
influenced such talented artists as Tim Burton,
Glen Keane, and John Lasseter.
Drawing the Line - Tom Sito 2006-10-06
Some of the most beloved characters in film and
television inhabit two-dimensional worlds that
spring from the fertile imaginations of talented
animators. The movements, characterizations,
and settings in the best animated films are as
vivid as any live action film, and sometimes seem
more alive than life itself. In this case,
Hollywood's marketing slogans are fitting;
animated stories are frequently magical, leaving
memories of happy endings in young and old
alike. However, the fantasy lands animators
create bear little resemblance to the conditions
under which these artists work. Anonymous
animators routinely toiled in dark, cramped
working environments for long hours and low
pay, especially at the emergence of the art form
early in the twentieth century. In Drawing the
Line, veteran animator Tom Sito chronicles the
efforts of generations of working men and
women artists who have struggled to create a
stable standard of living that is as secure as the
worlds their characters inhabit. The former
president of America's largest animation union,
Sito offers a unique insider's account of
animators' struggles with legendary studio
kingpins such as Jack Warner and Walt Disney,
and their more recent battles with Michael
Eisner and other Hollywood players. Based on
numerous archival documents, personal
interviews, and his own experiences, Sito's
history of animation unions is both carefully
analytical and deeply personal. Drawing the Line
stands as a vital corrective to this field of
Hollywood history and is an important look at
the animation industry's past, present, and
future. Like most elements of the modern
commercial media system, animation is rapidly
being changed by the forces of globalization and
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technological innovation. Yet even as pixels
replace pencils and bytes replace paints, the
working relationship between employer and
employee essentially remains the same. In
Drawing the Line, Sito challenges the next wave
of animators to heed the lessons of their
predecessors by organizing and acting
collectively to fight against the enormous
pressures of the marketplace for their class
interests -- and for the betterment of their art
form.
A Golden Age - Tahmima Anam 2009-10-13
“Spellbinding . . . . Anam has written a story
about powerful events. But it is her descriptions
of the small, unheralded moments . . . that truly
touch the heart.” —San Francisco Chronicle
Tahmima Anam’s deeply moving debut novel
about a mother’s all-consuming love for her two
children, set against the backdrop of war and
terror, has led critics to comparisons with The
English Patient and A Thousand Splendid Suns.
Rehana Haque, a young widow transplanted to
the city of Dhaka in East Pakistan, is fiercely
devoted to her adolescent children, Maya and
Sohail. Both become fervent nationalists in the
violent political turmoil which, in 1971,
transforms a brutal Pakistani civil war into a
fight to the death for Bangladeshi independence.
Fair-minded and intensely protective of her
family, but not at all political, Rehana is sucked
into the conflict in spite of herself. A story of
passion and revolution, of family, friendship and
unexpected heroism, A Golden Age depicts the
chaos of an era and the choices everyone—from
student protesters to the country’s leaders, and
rickshaw wallahs to the army’s soldiers—must
make. Rehana herself will face a cruel dilemma;
the choice she makes is at once heartbreaking
and true to the character we have come to love
and respect.
On Animation - Ron Diamond 2019-11-11
On Animation: The Director's Perspective is a
collection of interviews with 23 animated
feature-film directors. These extensive
interviews were conducted over the past several
years by filmmakers and educators (and peers to
the directors interviews) Tom Sito and Bill
Kroyer. Interviews cover in-depth discussion of
each director's career -- focusing on their
creative development, their films, lesson learned
and advice. The interviews were edited and
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produced by Ron Diamond. Key Features
Interviews with the greatest living legends in
animation Offers profound insight into the
creative process of these giants Grants advice
and lessons for inspiring animators
The Art of Pixar: 25th Anniversary - Amid
Amidi 2015-11-03
Over the past 25 years, Pixar's team of artists,
writers, and directors have shaped the world of
contemporary animation with their feature films
and shorts. From classics such as Toy Story and
A Bug's Life to recent masterpieces such as Up,
Toy Story 3, and Cars 2, this comprehensive
collection offers a behind-the-scenes tour of
every Pixar film to date. Featuring a foreword by
Chief Creative Officer John Lasseter, the
complete color scripts for every film published in
full for the first time as well as stunning visual
development art, The Art of Pixar is a treasure
trove of rare artwork and an essential addition
to the library of animation fans and Pixar
enthusiasts.
Drawn to Life: 20 Golden Years of Disney
Master Classes - Walt Stanchfield 2023-06-28
Drawn to Life is a two volume collection of the
legendary lectures from long-time Disney
animator Walt Stanchfield. For over twenty
years, Walt helped breathe life into the new
golden age of animation with these teachings at
the Walt Disney Animation Studios and
influenced such talented artists as Tim Burton,
Glen Keane, and John Lasseter.
Simplified Drawing - Wayne Gilbert
2013-04-16
Step by step approach to drawing the human
body in a simplified, structural way. Designed
for animators and extremely beneficial for comic
artists, illustrators, classical and interpretive
artists. The content is referenced to the works of
George Bridgeman, Kimon Nicolaides, Burne
Hogarth and others.Following the exercises can
help to greatly improve structural and gestural
drawing skills.
Drawn to Life - Walt Stanchfield 2009
"Drawn to Life is a two volume collection of the
legendary lectures from long-time Disney
animator Walt Stanchfield. For over twenty
years, Walt helped breathe life into the new
golden age of animation with these teachings at
the Walt Disney Animation Studios and
influenced such talented artists as Tim Burton,
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Brad Bird, Glen Keane, and John Lasseter. These
writings represent the quintessential refresher
for fine artists and film professionals, and it is a
vital tutorial for students who are now poised to
be part of another new generation in the art
form."--BOOK JACKET.
Drawn to Life - Walt Stanchfield 2009
"Drawn to life is a two volume collection of the
legendary lectures from long-time Disney
animator Walt Stanchfield. For over twenty
years, Walt helped breathe life into the new
golden age of animation with these teachings at
the Walt Disney Animation Studios and
influenced such talented artists as Tim Burton,
Brad Bird, Glen Keane, and John Lasseter. These
writings represent the quintessential refresher
for fine artists and film professionals, and it is a
vital tutorial for students who are now poised to
be part of another new generation in the art
form."--back covers.
The Golden Age Starman Archives - Gardner
Francis Fox 2000-05-01
A scientific genius and millionaire, Ted Knight
developed an amazing Cosmic Rod which
channeled the power of stars. Looking to make a
difference in a world caught in the middle of a
global war, Knight took the identity of Starman
and joined the Justice Society of America,
becoming a super-powered protector of the
nation.
Quick Sketching with Ron Husband - Ron
Husband 2019-03-04
Quick Sketching with Ron Husband offers
instruction to quick sketching and all its
techniques. From observing positive and
negative space and learning to recognize simple
shapes in complex forms to action analysis and
using line of action, this Disney legend teaches
you how to sketch using all these components,
and how to do it in a matter of seconds. Watch
his drawings as he grows from a young, talented
artist, to a true Disney animator. Follow him as
he goes around the world and sketches flamenco
dancers, football players, bakers, joggers, lions,
tigers, anyone, and anything. Key Features Get
tips on quick sketching from a Disney legend
who has animated or supervised some of your
favourite recent Disney movies like The Fox and
the Hound, The Little Mermaid, and Beauty and
the Beast. Features artist’s guide and handbook
which provides instruction while chronicling the
drawn-to-life-20-golden-years-of-disney-master-thelipore

author’s growth as an artist. Quickly try out
Husband’s instructions and tips as you learn
them in a sketchbook at the back of the book.
This new edition re-emphasizes the four basic
shapes and how important it is to recognize
them in fast action. Stressing the importance of
observation and the vital part this discipline
plays in sketching.
Animate to Harmony - Adam Phillips 2014-09-25
Want to create studio-quality work and get
noticed? Just coming off Flash and looking for a
Toon Boom intro? Are you a traditional penciland-paper animator? From scene setup to the
final render, learn how to navigate the Toon
Boom interface to create animation that can be
published on a variety of platforms and formats.
Animate to Harmony guides you through Toon
Boom’s Animate, Animate Pro and Harmony
programs, teaching you how to create highquality 2D animation of all complexities. The
main text focuses onfeatures that are common
across all three programs while "Advanced
Techniques" boxes throughout the book
elaborate on Pro and Harmony features,
appealing to all levels of experience with any of
the three main Toon Boom products.
Drawn to Life: 20 Golden Years of Disney Master
Classes Volume 1 - Walt Stanchfield 2013-04-03
Discover the lessons that helped bring about a
new golden age of Disney animation! Published
for the first time ever, Drawn to Life is a two
volume collection of the legendary lectures from
long-time Disney animator Walt Stanchfield. For
over twenty years, Walt helped breathe life into
the new golden age of animation with these
teachings at the Walt Disney Animation Studios
and influenced such talented artists as Tim
Burton, Brad Bird, Glen Keane, and John
Lasseter. These writings represent the
quintessential refresher for fine artists and film
professionals, and it is a vital tutorial for
students who are now poised to be part of
another new generation in the art form. Written
by Walt Stanchfield (1919-2000), who began
work for the Walt Disney Studios in the 1950s.
His work can be seen in films like Sleeping
Beauty, The Jungle Book, 101 Dalmatians, and
Peter Pan. Edited by Academy Award®nominated producer Don Hahn, who has
prduced such classic Disney films as Beauty and
the Beast and The Lion King.
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Force: Character Design from Life Drawing Mike Mattesi 2012-11-12
Design creative characters inspired by real
people. Let Mike Mattesi show you how to use
life drawing to discover the poses, features and
personalities which form the basis of character
and then build, develop and 'PUSH' your
drawings to new heights of dramatic and visual
impact for believable characters audiences can
relate to. Packed with color illustrations and
photographs of the models who inspired them.
With step-by-step explanation of how the
characters were developed and exercises for you
to sharpen your skills this is everything you need
to bring your characters to life.
Quick Sketching with Ron Husband - Ron
Husband 2014-03-14
Quick sketching is the best technique you can
use to stay finely tuned and to keep those
creative juices flowing. To keep your sense of
observation heightened, and to sharpen your
hand-eye coordination, an animator needs to
constantly draw and sketch. Quick Sketching
with Ron Husband offers instruction to quick
sketching and all its techniques. From observing
positive and negative space and learning to
recognize simple shapes in complex forms to
action analysis and using line of action, this
Disney legend teaches you how to sketch using
all these components, and how to do it in a
matter of seconds. On top of instruction and
advice, you’ll also see Ron’s portfolio of select
art representing his growth as an artist
throughout the years. Watch his drawings as he
grows from a young, talented artist, to a true
Disney animator. Follow him as he goes around
the world and sketches flamenco dancers,
football players, bakers, joggers, lions, tigers,
anyone, and anything. As if instruction and
inspiration in one place weren’t enough, you’ll
find a sketchbook included, so you can flip from
Ron’s techniques and work on perfecting basic
shapes. Or take your book on the road, read
Ron’s advice, sketch away, capture the world
around you.
Slimed! - Mathew Klickstein 2013-09-24
The special 5th Anniversary Edition of SLIMED!
An Entertainment Weekly “Best Tell-All” Book
One of Parade Magazine's “Best Books About
Movies/TV” Included in Publishers Weekly's
“Top Ten Social Science Books” Before the
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recent reboots, reunions, and renaissance of
classic Nickelodeon nostalgia swept through the
popular imagination, there was SLIMED!, the
book that started it all. With hundreds of
exclusive interviews and have-to-read-‘em-tobelieve-‘em stories you won't find anywhere else,
SLIMED! is the first-ever full chronicle of classic
Nick…told by those who made it all happen!
Nickelodeon nostalgia has become a cottage
industry unto itself: countless podcasts, blogs,
documentaries, social media communities,
conventions, and beyond. But a little less than a
decade ago, the best a dyed-in-the-wool Nick Kid
could hope for when it came to coverage of the
so-called Golden Age (1983–1995) of the
Nickelodeon network was the infrequent listicle,
op-ed, or even rarer interview with an actual oldschool Nick denizen. Pop culture historian
Mathew Klickstein changed all of that when he
forged ahead to track down and interview more
than 250 classic Nick VIP’s to at long last piece
together the full wacky story of how Nickelodeon
became “the Only Network for You!” Celebrate
the fortieth anniversary of Nickelodeon with this
special edition of SLIMED! that includes a new
introduction by Nick Arcade’s Phil Moore in
addition to a foreword by Double Dare’s Marc
Summers and an afterword by none other than
Artie, the Strongest Man in the World himself
(aka Toby Huss). After you get SLIMED!, you’ll
never look at Nickelodeon the same way again.
“Mathew Klickstein might be the geek guru of
the 21st century.”—Mark Mothersbaugh
Rules of Civility - Amor Towles 2012-06-26
From the #1 New York Times-bestselling author
of The Lincoln Highway and A Gentleman in
Moscow, a “sharply stylish” (Boston Globe) book
about a young woman in post-Depression era
New York who suddenly finds herself thrust into
high society—now with over one million readers
worldwide On the last night of 1937, twenty-fiveyear-old Katey Kontent is in a second-rate
Greenwich Village jazz bar when Tinker Grey, a
handsome banker, happens to sit down at the
neighboring table. This chance encounter and its
startling consequences propel Katey on a yearlong journey into the upper echelons of New
York society—where she will have little to rely
upon other than a bracing wit and her own
brand of cool nerve. With its sparkling depiction
of New York’s social strata, its intricate imagery
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and themes, and its immensely appealing
characters, Rules of Civility won the hearts of
readers and critics alike.
Wild Minds - Reid Mitenbuler 2020-12-01
“A thoroughly captivating behind-the-scenes
history of classic American animation . . . A
must-read for all fans of the medium.” —Matt
Groening In 1911, famed cartoonist Winsor
McCay debuted one of the first animated
cartoons, based on his sophisticated newspaper
strip “Little Nemo in Slumberland,” itself
inspired by Freud’s recent research on dreams.
McCay is largely forgotten today, but he
unleashed an art form, and the creative energy
of artists from Otto Messmer and Max Fleischer
to Walt Disney and Warner Bros.’ Chuck Jones.
Their origin stories, rivalries, and sheer genius,
as Reid Mitenbuler skillfully relates, were as
colorful and subversive as their creations—from
Felix the Cat to Bugs Bunny to feature films such
as Fantasia—which became an integral part and
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reflection of American culture over the next five
decades. Pre-television, animated cartoons were
aimed squarely at adults; comic preludes to
movies, they were often “little hand grenades of
social and political satire.” Early Betty Boop
cartoons included nudity; Popeye stories
contained sly references to the injustices of
unchecked capitalism. During WWII, animation
also played a significant role in propaganda. The
Golden Age of animation ended with the advent
of television, when cartoons were sanitized to
appeal to children and help advertisers sell
sugary breakfast cereals. Wild Minds is an ode
to our colorful past and to the creative energy
that later inspired The Simpsons, South Park,
and BoJack Horseman. “A quintessentially
American story of daring ambition, personal
reinvention and the eternal tug-of-war of
between art and business . . . a gem for anyone
wanting to understand animation’s origin story.”
—NPR
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